
 

  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
Week beginning 23rd January 2023 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Children have been harnessing their inner superhero and have created some fantastic learning this week. 
They have written their innovations of the story, Superworm and have also completed their Hot Task.  We 
were so impressed with how well they did. We look forward to you seeing their work at the Book Share.  In 
Maths, we have thought about weight and children have been comparing the weight of different classroom 
objects.  We even used some scales! We have also continued to work on recognising and ordering numbers 
up to 5, noticing that each number is one more than the previous number.  
 
We have been talking a lot recently about who is special to us, and what we do with special people.  This 
has linked nicely to work we have done on feelings, and how we can manage these. We have also been 
looking at some aerial photos to see if we can spot how areas have changed over time. 
 
Thank you all for your support with the launch of our Marvellous Me app.  We are starting to send out 
messages, badges and activities so please keep an eye out. The children’s excitement about this has been 
fantastic and we have had lots of enthusiasm about badges.  
 
In book bags on Monday you will find a letter all about sharing books for you and your child to read together 
at home. These will be different books to the current ones on the phonics scheme going home. Sharing 
books will work alongside phonics books. Please look out for the letter for more information about this.  
 
Finally, as we move towards the end of term, we will be thinking about “people who help us”.  If you are a 
nurse, doctor, vet, police officer, shop assistant, etc. and would be interested in giving a short talk, or bringing 
in some photos of what you do, please let the class teacher know.  In previous years, when parents have 
done this, it’s always been really well received by all the children. 
 
Reminders 
Please ensure that you call the school office before 9am when you child is off school. 
Please could we ask that children have a named water bottle with them every day. 
 
Dates for your diary 
Thursday 9th February – Book share 
Friday 10th February – Last day of term 3  
 
Please remember that if you have any queries or questions you can always catch us at the end of the day, 
or write us a note in the home school diary.  
 
The Foundation Team 

Dear Ladybirds and Bumblebees, 

This weekend, can you think about your maths learning this week and compare the 

weight of objects around the house? Remember, weight measures how heavy or light 

something is. Maybe you could compare and order some of your favourite toys, or 

some of the food items from your kitchen? What weighs more? What is the heaviest? 

What is the lightest?  You could take photos or draw some pictures to explain what you 

find out! 

Love Lola and Buzz 

 


